
Everyone, no matter what political party, should come away from an election feeling like it’s fair.  Hi, I’m Peggy 
Bennett, your local state representative.  Both sides of the aisle at times have accused the other of election 
fraud.  Right or wrong, if the perception is there that a vote doesn’t count, it will create anger and erode trust 
between people.   No voter should walk away from an election feeling his or her vote doesn’t matter.  Vote 
Peggy Bennett on November 8th for common sense election reform.
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